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ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION AND SUSTAINABILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE REPORT

For consideration by Infrastructure and Community Investment Committee

on April 17, 2024.

The meeting was called to order by Chair, Councillor, AM. Kungl at 5:34 p.m. The following 

were in attendance for the meeting:

Councillor A.M. Kungl

Councillor B. Hamilton

N. Flinn

D. McKeown - Nature Barrie

S. Schwartz - Living Green

W. Steimle

E. vanWesenbeeck

D. Waters

Present: 8 - 

J. Bourne

L. Hoffarth

K. MacLeod - SMDHU

J. Northcote

Absent: 4 - 

STAFF:

Coordinator of Elections and Special Projects, T. McArthur

Legislative Coordinator, D. Glenn

Senior Project Manager of Transportation Planning, B. Gratrix 
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The Active Transportation and Sustainability Advisory Committee met and reports as follows:

CLEAN-UP BARRIE PRESENTATION

Councillor, AM. Kungl introduced Clean-Up Barrie and provided background 

of the presenter as a non-profit group that has worked with the City to help 

clean up waste and debris.

J. Slykhuis, Clean-Up Barrie representative discussed slides with the 

committee concerning the following topics:

· Locations that Clean-Up Barrie has cleaned to date;

· 2023 Achievements;

· Overall achievements since starting in 2020;

· Partners and Supporters;

· Clean-Up Crew- Employment Program;

· Litter Hot Spots; 

· List of where most of the litter comes from;

· How Clean-Up Barrie aligns with Council’s Strategic Plan;

· Recommendations and Directions to Staff; and

· How to support the organization.

Members of the Committee asked a number of questions to Clean-Up Barrie 

and received responses and feedback. 

BRETT GRATRIX, SENIOR PROJECT MANAGER, DEVELOPMENT 

SERVICES TO PROVIDE A BRIEF UPDATE REGARDING THE 

WALKWAYS TO SCHOOL. 

Brett Gratrix, Senior Project Manager gave a brief update to the committee 

regarding the Walkways to School pilot project. Mr. Gratrix noted that 

currently five schools were selected for this pilot project. The Operations 

Department put some financial stats together regarding this project that 

show the project is feasible. Mr. Gratrix noted that he will email a draft 

request to the committee regarding how the five schools were selected.

Members of Committee asked questions of Mr. Gratrix and received 

responses. 
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UPDATES FROM DRAFTED WORKING GROUPS

Councillor, AM. Kungl provided an overview of comments and ideas 

regarding the Committee’s working groups. Councillor, AM. Kungl reviewed 

the different sections of the working group board and asked any members 

that have not signed up to a group yet to please do so. The Committee 

Members were asked to pick one item from each working group to focus on 

and outline the steps needed to reach the resolution. The working groups 

were asked to appoint one person from each group as the lead and the lead 

will provide an update to the committee at the next meeting.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 7:12 p.m.

CHAIRMAN
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